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TREE DIVERSITY   
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Tree diversity in the landscape is important to reducing disease 
and insect invaders. Historically the lack of diversity has had     

dramatic consequences.  

 

We will explore the history of diversity in altering and reducing  
insects and diseases. Where did the insects and disease originate? 
Why are they so effective and prolific?  Please come and join us 
as we learn about what is potentially coming, and what are ways 
to make an impact in our community to make it more resilient     

towards future invaders.  

 

Dodge County Master Gardener Association (DCMGA) 

DCMGA holds a monthly educational program that is free and open to the public.  The educational   

meetings are held at: 6:30 p.m. at Moraine Park Technical College  700 Gould Street, Beaver Dam,  

Entrance K3, Room 120.   

The February 27, 2025 meeting will focus on tree diversity.  See more details below.  In addition,                                                                                     

you can find a list of all of the topics available in 2025 at https://www.dodgecountymga.com/. 

Presenters  

• Corey Drummond, National Resource Conservation Service, District Conservationist  

• Matt Walsh, National Resource Conservation Service, Area Forester  

Both have worked extensively to promote tree health and diversity in the Midwest. 


